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🌈The value for this month is Pride.🌈

What are your goals?  We have been talking about how we
can support one another to reach our goals. What can we

say to encourage each other along the way? It’s so
important to say that we are proud of all our

achievements no matter how big or small.

🏅 Sports Day 2021🏅

This week we have all been taking part in Sports Day…

We are sorry you were unable to attend this year to cheer the children on. We hope
next year to be able to welcome you all back into school.

Nursery will be having their Sporting Fun next week.
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Head Lice

Unfortunately, we have had some cases of head lice in school.  Lice are a common childhood problem and
can only spread by close head to head contact.

It is important to check your child’s hair regularly – this means you can nip an infestation in the bud.

“ Take a peek, every week”

If you have any concerns or need some advice about how to treat the lice, please follow this link for further
information.

New Class Lists

Please find below the new classes for September 2021: (TA’s listed in red)

RTY - Mrs Thompson - Yates (Tuesday - Friday) Mrs Yarranton (Monday) - Mrs McCandlish, Mrs Warren

RWJ - Mrs Westby (Monday - Wednesday) Mrs Jones (Wednesday - Friday)- Mrs Wilkes

RTY will move up to - Mrs Coleby 1C - Mrs Warman, Mrs Skidmore

RL will move up to- Mrs Loveridge 1L Teacher moving up with class. - Mrs Partridge

1C will move up to- Miss Fletcher 2F - Mrs O’Brian, Mrs Topali

1CJ will move up to- Mrs Mercer 2M - Mrs Wiley

2F will move up to- Mrs Fay (Monday - Wednesday) Mrs Crawford Brown (Thursday - Friday) 3FC

- Mrs Fannon, Miss Tully

2M will move up to - Mrs Stacey 3S - Mrs Cross, Miss Wall

3FD will move up to- Mrs Braiden - Smith (Monday - Thursday) Mrs V O'Brien (Friday) - 4B - Mrs Lawrence

3S will move up to- Mrs S Jones 4J - Miss Read

Many thanks

🔴 Car Park - Important Notice🔴

The car park at Catshill First School and Nursery is for use by school staff only. The only
exception to this rule is when access is required to the disabled parking space.

Whilst we appreciate that the roads around school are busy, the car park is not to be used by
parents/carers dropping off or collecting their children.

All Access to the school premises must be via the pedestrian footpath and NOT through the
car park.

🌈Sunny Days 🌞

Please make sure that your child has a hat for outdoor sessions,

We also recommend that parents/carers apply a long lasting ‘once

a day’ sun cream on sunny days. Thank you 🌞
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Covid Advice

Please be aware of rising cases of Covid within the Bromsgrove area.

Worcestershire Children’s First have told us, as schools, that we should not change any
procedures or systems until further advice is given. We therefore request that parents continue to

wear masks and socially distance themselves on the school site.  In school, we will maintain our
bubbles and continue with the same routines and expectations for our children and staff.

Please be reminded that:
1. If any member of a household displays any of the key symptoms (Cough, Temperature, Loss of
taste/smell or headache) then it is necessary to take this person for a PCR test at a local testing

point. Whilst the result is pending all household members should isolate.
2. Lateral Flow Tests which are now more readily available are for routine testing for those with NO

symptoms.

🌟 Term Dates 2021- 2022 🌟

Please follow the following link here for the next academic year term
dates.

Things to remember Term dates

★ W/C 28th June is week 3 for our dinner  menu.
You can find the menu on our website
https://www.catshillfirst.co.uk/our-school-d
ay/✅

★ Please send all dinner money to school on a
Monday ✅

★   All children have active sessions every day
such as PE, Forest School or fun on the Trim
Trail.  It is important that children attend
school wearing suitable clothing and
footwear for these activities.  ✅

★    Log on to Rising Stars to access your child’s
online reading books. ✅

★ Term ends - Wednesday 21 July 2021

Please find next year’s term dates here
Please do not book holidays in term time.

Autumn Term begins:

Friday 3 September 2021 for Reception groups

Monday 6 September 2021 for whole school
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